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ENROLL NOW! NEW STUDENTS MAY APPLY 2/1 
Have you gone into ParentsWeb to register your child for next year? New 
families can apply at the end of next week! Questions? Just contact the office – 
we can help! Don’t risk losing your child’s seat (we cannot save them) – register! 

 

MORNING ARRIVAL 
Students and parents arriving prior to 8:40 a.m. are reminded that we do not allow 
anyone in the hallways without prior permission or without a scheduled 
meeting.  Students and parents may not drop off items at cubbies, lockers or 
classrooms prior to 8:40 a.m.  Thank you! 

TURN IN TIME! KRINGLE WITH THE KIDS 
Our Kids Heart Challenge event is next 
Friday, January 31st. Is your child’s 
permission slip in (see top flap of 
donation envelope)? Can you help us 
reach our goal of $11,500?  Donations 
are due next Wednesday but will be 
accepted on the event date. Who will 
raise the most $ this year?! 

We hope you will come out to share a 
kringle breakfast, complete with coffee, 
juice or cocoa, next Wednesday, 
January 29, from 8:10 - 8:40 a.m. as part 
of our National Lutheran Schools’ Week 
activities. Stay and join us for chapel at 
9:00 a.m. to seal the morning!  
 

OUTSTANDING AMOUNTS  CAN WINNERS 
Please resolve any money owed with 
the school office as soon as possible. 
Progress reports cannot be released 
until full payment is made. Per policy, 
childcare services may also be 
suspended if an account is two or more 
months past due.  

Congratulations are extended to our 
Third Grade Class for being the GRAND 
PRIZE winners in the Cans for Classroom 
collection this month.  A FREE Fab Food 
item will be coming your way for our 
January Fab this Friday. Our next can 
drop off week is February 3 – 7! 

CONCORDIA SUNDAY & OPEN HOUSE 
Sunday kicks off National Lutheran Schools Week. We are looking forward to 
seeing you and your child(ren) at Faith Lutheran Church at 10:30 a.m. Fellowship 
and refreshments will follow the service. Beginning at 12 p.m. an Open House for 
current and new families will be held until 2 p.m. Please stop in and check out 
what your child has been doing! 

IMPORTANT DATES  
      
Weds. Jan. 22 
-Progress reports issued  
-Lunch orders due today  
 
Thurs. Jan. 23 
-Girl Scout Troop 10757 meeting 
4 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
-Late lunch orders with fee 
 
Sun. Jan. 26 
-National Lutheran Schools Week 
-Concordia Sun. @ Faith 10:30 a.m.  
-Open House, 12 – 2 p.m.  
 
Mon. Jan. 27 
-School Colors Day 
-Chapel & Assembly @ LHS, 9:15 am  
 
Tues. Jan. 28 
-Crazy Day 
-Hot Dog Day 
 
Weds. Jan. 29 
-Character Day 
-Kringle w/the Kids, 8:10 – 8:40 a.m.  
-All School Chapel, 9 a.m.  
-Kids Heart Challenge permission 
slips and donations due 
 
Thurs. Jan. 30 
-Tacky Tourist Day  
 
Fri. Jan. 31 
-Kids Heart Challenge event 
 
Sat. Feb. 1 
- RPCP Applications open ONLINE 
-New students may enroll  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

ATHLETIC INFORMATION  

See the school calendar for game times 

and events! 

 



TAX DEDUCTIONS  
Did you know that you can deduct up to $4,000 per K-8th 

grade student?  Or are you looking to deduct childcare 

from your 2019 taxes?  Please let the office know if you 

are in need of a letter stating the amount you paid for 

either or both of the above categories. 

DINE AND DONATE  
We have an upcoming dine and donate opportunity at 

Noodles and Company on January 30th from 4 to 8 p.m.  

Mark your calendars now!   A flyer will be coming home 

next week. 

CONCORDIA CARING CONTINUES 
Thank you for your support of our school’s food pantry.  

At this time, our shelves are full.  What a blessing!  Please 

hold off on donations until further notice.  Thank you! 

MIDDLE SCHOOL DANCE INFO – Grade 5 – 8 
parents and students are encouraged to check out the 
informational flyer and permission slip for the dance on 
February 7, 2020. We hope to see many students in 
attendance to support this 8th grade Washington DC 
fundraiser.   

SAVE THE DATE/NEW TIME  
Our next PTL meeting is set for Tuesday, April 14th at 
4:15 p.m. We are testing a new start time to allow 
families to attend conveniently following dismissal. 
Childcare will be provided!  

GRADEBOOK NOTIFICATION ALERT 
Take note, parents! Middle school parents receive email 

alerts regularly regarding low (70% or below) and missing 

assignments. Please hold your child accountable for 

turning in work on time by daily checking your child’s 

assignment notebook/assignment sheet. If your email 

address has changed, kindly notify the school promptly 

so that you receive these and other important 

announcements.  

CHECK OUT OUR CONCORDIA JUMP 

INCENTIVES…Based on your donation level, your 

child can still earn these fun opportunities! Registering 

online is the easiest way to help your child raise funds.  

Go to heart.org/kidsheartchallenge today! 

$40– Sign the Principal’s JRFH shirt 

$50 – Join the T-Shirt Club (T-shirt & photo in yearbook!) 

$75 – Silly String the Principal  

$100 – Tape the Teacher activity 

$150 – SLIME the Assistant Principal! 

$200 – Pie Push the Principal 

$250 – Out to Lunch with the Principal or Assistant 

Principal 

$425 – Lunch with the Principal AND Assistant Principal 

$1,000 – Sumo wrestle with Mrs. Klein 

School-wide goals/incentives: 

$10,500 raised = Ms. L dyes her hair! 

$11500 raised = Mr. Gonzales and Mrs. Klein will have a 

Sumo wrestling contest!  

Our goal is 100% participation from our students. Please 

help! 

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER  
It is very important that students come to school with 

coats, hat, gloves, boots, and any other winter apparel as 

they go outdoors daily. Please make sure your child 

comes to school prepared. Unless the windchill factor is 

at 0 or below, they will be heading outside.  
 

DOJO DOLLAR STORE  

The Dojo Dollar Store gives your child an opportunity to 

spend the cash they earn at school for good choices and 

behavior.  The store carries sweet treats, fun kid items 

(small toys, etc.), coupons for freebies at McDonald’s, 

and school supplies. Your donations to the store are 

welcome and much appreciated! Please send them in!  

Our store will be open Tuesday, Jan. 28th. 

 

ALMOST TIME TO REAPPLY (OR APPLY) 

FOR A VOUCHER New and returning students may 

begin applying for a voucher to attend Concordia 

beginning February 1. The first application period will 

continue through February 20, 2020. The process 

requires the parent to complete an online application at 

www.dpi.wi.gov/choice. After completing the 

application, submit the income information (new 

students only) along with residency documentation (all 

students by bringing a copy of it to the school during the 

Feb. 1 – Feb. 20 window). Call the school office at 262-

884-0991 with questions. 

 

 

 

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/choice


CHAPEL SERVICES AND OFFERINGS  
Our January and February chapel offerings will support 

The South Wisconsin District’s Heart for Jesus project, 

Place of Refuge.  Today we collected $43.27, bringing our 

total for this project to $169.62 thus far.  Please send in 

you! 

A VERSE TO REMEMBER  
“Therefore encourage one another and build one 

another up, just as you are doing”. 

   ~1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“The truth is that God can do anything He pleases 
through an ordinary person who is fully dedicated to 

Him.”              
    ~ Henry Blackaby 

ATHLETIC INFORMATION  
Thurs. Jan 23 @ Home vs. Racine Christian 

5 p.m. B Squad Girls 
6 p.m. B Squad Boys 
7 p.m. A Squad Boys 
 
Tues. Jan 28 @ Home vs. Evergreen 
5 p.m. B Squad Girls 
6 p.m. B Squad Boys 
7 p.m. A Squad Boys 
 
Thurs. Jan 30 – Sat. Feb 1 
Concordia Tournament A Squad 
 
Tues. Feb 4 @ Home vs. Trinity 
5 p.m. B Squad Girls 
6 p.m. B Squad Boys 
7 p.m. A Squad Girls 
8 p.m. A Squad Boys 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

Attention 8th graders - Racine Lutheran High 

School's Open House for prospective students 

is Monday, Jan. 27, from 5 until 7 p.m.  Attending Open 

House or touring with the admissions director is a 

required part of the enrollment process. Call 637-6538 to 

learn more.  

RLHS Grand Gala is Saturday, Feb. 8.  Dinner, auctions, 

dancing!  RSVP today!  637-6538. 

 


